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We here at the Traditional Archers of Oregon (TAO) are in support of Senate Bill 769.  

The fact that is ODF&W is still in control of quotas, oversight, and wildlife 

management is key to this bill.  TAO members have seen the impact of cougar 

populations in rural areas around wildlife, livestock, and even in town.  This bill will 

allow those communities to work with ODF&W to scientifically manage this predator 

population.  Please approve Senate Bill 769.  


